
November 20, 2018 

Mr. Rene Stucky 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
Conservation Division 

266 N. Main Street, Suite 220 
Wichita, Kansas 87202-1513 

2018-11-2616:32:51 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
/s/ Lynn M. Retz 

In regards to your letter regarding the TDR Construction, Inc. to engage in EOR 
operations in the McCoy lease, sec. 32, twp. 15S, range 21E in wells 4 AW, 8W, and 9W 
and in the Superior lease, sec. 19, twp. 16S, range 21E in well I-1, yes, we do think a 
hearing ought to be held and we will participate. 

Paul and Lisa Jewell 
3 910 Labette terr 
Ottawa, Kansas, 666067 
782-242-1117 
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